
                                        3/15/2020 - 5pm 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

 

Here is a tentative schedule for the next three weeks for students in Kindergarten - 5th grade.   

 

Preschool students just keep playing and reading.   Mrs. Terrill will send you some ideas on what you 

can do with preschool students but there will be no formal assignments for them so you do not need to 

come to the school to pick up Blizzard Bags.  We will also adjust tuition once we know when we are 

able to return to school.   

 

This is subject to change as we learn more about this virus and how it impacts our school.    

 

PLEASE continue to call the school if your child has any signs of illness over the next three weeks.  

We need to be aware of what illnesses are going around so we have the best information when making 

decisions on school reopening.    

 

Monday, March 16th and Tuesday, March 17th 

 

No School for students 

 

 

Wednesday, March 18th  

 

Blizzard Bag pick up at the school between 9-1 for K-5th grade students.  Please pull up front and we will bring 

Blizzard Bags out to your car. 

 

If you cannot make it to the school during these hours please email kkivela@sau89.org to make other 

arrangements.  We are happy to deliver the work to your house or find other times that will work better for you.   

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, March 19th - Tuesday, March 24th  

mailto:kkivela@sau89.org


Blizzard Bag Days - please have your child do their Blizzard Bag work.  Teachers will be accessible by email 

from 9-1 - you can also call the school with questions. 

 

Wednesday, March 25th 

Blizzard Bag #2 will be available for pick up (same format as above) between 9-1 you can also return any 

completed work at this time. 

 

Non Blizzard Bag work day - enjoy a break from work :-) 

 

Thursday, March 26 - Thursday, April 2  

 

Blizzard Bag Days - please have your child do their Blizzard Bag work.  Teachers will be accessible by email 

from 9-1 - you can also call the school with questions. 

 

 

Friday, April 3rd 

 

Depending on if we can return to school on the 6th or not this will either be a day off or we will have Blizzard 

Bag #3 pick up - we will keep you posted 

 

 

 

  


